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To: Lilian Saralde <lds@decorp.com.ph>

Gentlemen:

Acknowledging receipt of your email below with its attachments.

Thank you.

P.S. For future emails, kindly send it at msrdsubmission@sec.gov.ph

Regards,

MARKETS AND SECURITIES REGULATION DEPARTMENT
PHILIPPINE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
The SEC Headquarters, 7907 Makati Avenue, Salcedo Village,
Barangay Bel-Air, Makati City 1209
Telephone: +63 2 8818 2016 |+63 2 8818 6080 |+63 2 8818 7103 |+63 2 8818 7164 

Securities and Exchange Commission
Your gateway to doing business in the Philippines

Official Website  |  Facebook  |  Twitter|  LinkedIn

CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY NOTICE: This email message, including the attachments, if any, contains confidential information which may be privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure and intended solely for the use
of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately via return email and delete the document and any copies thereof.
This message is protected under R.A. No. 4200 (The Anti-Wire Tapping Law), R.A. No. 8792 (The E-Commerce Law), A.M. No. 01-7-01-SC (Rules on Electronic Evidence), and Republic Act No. 10173 (The Data Privacy Act of
2012).
[Quoted text hidden]
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